
The history of the Carson Center for Global Engagement began in 2006 with the decision of the Carson 
Mennonite Brethren Church to close. At the same time, David and Paul Wiebe presented a proposal 
related to mission, service and education to the Tabor College Board of Trustees. The Carson Center for 
Global Engagement developed with the input of the Wiebe brothers to form a relationship with the 
Mennonite Brethren Church and Mennonite Brethren Centenary Bible College Seminary in Shamshabad, 
India. The goal of the Carson Center for Global Engagement is to provide opportunities at Tabor College 
for students to learn about and participate in missions and service projects and to become globally 
minded and skilled graduates. The Carson Church created a long legacy of involvement in missions 
around the world. The Carson Center for Global Engagement is a living memorial to a remarkable 
church, the Carson Mennonite Brethren Church in Delft, MN. 


